
From: HistoricalLandmarksCommission
To: Rebecca Bustos
Subject: FW: Application for plaque, 710 Madison Street
Date: Wednesday, March 03, 2021 3:55:03 PM

FYI
 
GS
 

From: outlook_6B4364679F1D5A8C@outlook.com <timothyjkonkol@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 6:22 PM
To: HistoricalLandmarksCommission <HistoricalLandmarksCommission@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: Application for plaque, 710 Madison Street
 
 
Hello Patricia, Stephen, Kathleen, Spike, Michael, Ana, and Meghan,
 
I am the owner of 710 Madison Street and would like to apply for a plaque for my house.
 
My house has a very interesting story and is connected directly with the city.  The house is named
after the Avina family, who’s son was a city policeman and was injured while on duty (he was a
motorcycle cop and was involved in an accident on a call and became a quadriplegic.  He lived in my
bedroom for many years and became an early advocate of handicapped persons.
 
Please send me an application form (I’m told this is how it works), and I will fill out.
 
I have a Mills Act and thus you have all my information.
 
Thank you and hope to hear from you soon.
 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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